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RECOMMENDATION 

That the Board of Trustees approve the discontinuation of programs for the Fall 2019 as listed below : 

~ Child Care and Education - Certificate 

~ Mobile Device Programming - Certificate 

~ Pharmacy Technology - Certificate 

Prepared by: Dr. Kimberly Hurns Recommended by: 
Title: Vice President of Instruction Rose B. Bellanca, President 



Recommendation for Discontinued Programs for 2019-2020 

Child Care and Education (CVCCE) 

This program is being discontinued effective fall 2019. This advanced certificate 
program no longer has meaning in the early childhood field. There is not employment 
advantage to the student to obtain this certificate. WCC will continue to offer the Child 
Development Certificate and Associate in Applied Science programs. 

Compliance with WCC Policy: Students who have started the program are being taught 
through to completion. Because the advanced certificate courses are embedded in the 
associate degree, students will still be able to complete the program. New students are 
being accepted into the certificate and associate degree programs. 

Mobile Device Programming (CVCSMD) 

This program is being discontinued due to no enrollment. After some initial interest, no 
one has enrolled in this program for several years. 

Compliance with WCC Policy: No students are currently enrolled in this program 

Pharmacy Technology (CTPHAR) 

Due to the changes in the nature of the pharmacy industry, this certificate program will 
now be offered via non-credit programming. 

Compliance with wee Policy: No students are active in this program. 
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